
Dear Supporters of Starr Readers,

You did it again! Due to your contributions Starr Readers was able to meet its
2007 goal of providing new books to children in Rio Grande City as well as
continue the goal of gaining 501(3)(c) status.  Additionally, Newbery Award
winning books were also purchased for a junior high school of Starr County.   

Many, many apologies for the thank-you letters being so late but we wanted to
wait until the website was available.  Please visit us at www.starrreaders.com
and, by all means, please share the link with anyone that might be interested. 

After loading up the books from the Barnes and Noble at Lincoln Park - Dallas we
drove down to south Texas where the librarians and curriculum director were
there to warmly greet us. The Dallas Morning News and KRLD Radio - Dallas
also showed support by providing media attention for the project and, in addition,
you can now visit www.starrreaders.com for updates and contact information. 

Personally, I take great joy in thanking you for an incredibly successful year and
we look for to your continued support.  Again, thank you!

With deep appreciation,

Karen Furlong


